

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

3F, Quezon Hall, Diliman, Quezon City Tele/Fax: (632) 9264736; 9818500 local 2528 or 2529 Email: ovpaa@up.edu.ph; ovpaa_up@yahoo.com.ph; upovpaa@gmail.com

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

5 October 2010

Memorandum No. 2010-28

To:

The Chancellors

From:

Florinda D.F. Mateo

Officer-in-Charge, OVPAA, and

Assistant Vice President for Academic Affairs

Re:

List of UP Los Baños Faculty Qualified for Nomination as

Faculty Regent

Attached is a list, in hard and soft copies, of faculty members of UP Los Baños who are qualified for nomination as Faculty Regent as submitted to our office by UPLB Chancellor Luis Rey I. Velasco. Please make this list available to your faculty members.

Based on a previous memo of President Emerlinda Roman, the Nomination Round shall take place on **12-15 October 2010**. CUs shall determine their specific nomination schedules within this period. Please inform our Office about your specific schedules.

Please submit to our Office the results of the Nomination Round by indicating the names of the nominees and the corresponding number of endorsements they received from your CU on or before 5:00 pm of **Monday**, 18 October 2010.

Please be guided by "The 2010 UP Faculty Regent Selection Process" attached to a previous memo from President Roman on Faculty Regent Selection (Memorandum No. PERR 10-015).

Thank you for your cooperation.